From: Donald Parsons
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 8:19 AM

To: Brandford, Arica

: Bolin, Jane L
Lench, Heather C

Miranda, Rajesh C
rick. weegman kylemccler

Subject: A&M faculty seeks to protect prolessors Irom backlash

This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

KYLE MCCLENAGAN '23
The Bryan-College Station Eagle

Dear Kyle,

So the Eagle, a liberal publication, is now suggesting that FOIA is a nasty tool used by conservative publications to target

liberal members of the A&M Faculty.

Here is a wake up call for the youngest reporter on the Eagle staff...... no publication uses FOIA more than the Eagle. The
Eagle resorts to FOIA simply because members of the faculty at A&M seem to believe that “academic freedom” means
tenured professors can say anything they want, on any subject, and not be held accountable. Especially by the press!

What the senior associate vice president for faculty affairs should be telling young faculty members is that FOIA is
alive and well, so if you don't want to be quoted in the Eagle or the Washington Examiner keep your mouth shut.

Don Parsons ‘59

Bryan, Texas



